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30th April 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Film Club – Friday, 11th May 2018 
 
Our Friday Film Club this term (for children who attend Hawridge & Cholesbury C of E 
School) will be on Friday, 11th May 2018 from the end of the school day to 5.15pm. 
 
The film shown will be Ferdinand 
 
In addition to this being a fun, social experience for the children we would also like to raise 
some money for our school grounds project. There will therefore be a charge of £3.50 per 
child, which will include popcorn and a drink. 
 
If you would like to book a place for your child please complete the slip below and return by 
Wednesday, 9th May 2018 (ensuring you have paid online beforehand)..  Places will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs R Phillips 
Headteacher 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Film Club – Friday, 11th May 2018 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………  Class:……………… 
 
I give permission for my child to attend film club and watch Ferdinand 
 
 I have paid £3.50 online via SchoolMoney.        
 
My child will be collected from school by…………..…………………………………….(name) 
at 5.15pm. 
 
Signed:………………………………..…………………………. 
 
Emergency Contact Number:…………………………………………………………….……… 

 
Please return by Wednesday, 9th May 2018   
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